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 Tonight, we have a special presentation from Tucson Electric Power. 

 We recently received two rebate checks from TEP for past energy projects which total 

$94,352.75! 

 Ryan Anderson, our TEP Key Account Representative is here to talk about our 

partnership.  

 (Ryan will speak then present Dr. Trujillo with a plaque.) 

 

 

During these projects, key TUSD staff worked together with Tucson Electric Power to help 

ƚŚĞƐĞ ƉƌŽũĞĐƚƐ ĐŽŵĞ ƚŽŐĞƚŚĞƌ͘ WĞ͛ǀĞ ĂƐŬĞĚ ƚŚĞŵ ƚŽ ĂƚƚĞŶĚ ƚŽŶŝŐŚƚ ĂŶĚ ďĞ ƌĞĐŽŐŶŝǌĞĚ ĨŽƌ 
their hard work on these outstanding projects. Please come on up when I call your name.  

o Ray Cashen, Director of Facilities 

o Pat Cisneros, Project Manager 

o Ed Lees, Mechanical Systems Supervisor 

o Tim Stevens, Construction Inspector 

o Bill Hartigan, Project Manager 

o Tina Cook, Energy Projects Manager 

o Rodney Dockins, Business Office Coordinator 
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 Next up we have the winners of the 4th annual African American Student Services Black 

History Month Brain Bowl.  

 Eight schools participated in the competition 

 Students engaged in sharing information about the contributions of African Americans to 

our great nation, the State of Arizona, and contributions to Tucson and TUSD.   

 Three schools emerged as the top winners, here they are, please come up when I call your 

name.   

1st Place: Booth-Fickett 

Ianna Goode 

Amaya Jimmerson 

Aaron Tran 

Spence Kyte 

Brooke Tekle 

Advisor- Albert Albritton (African American Student Success Specialist) 

2nd Place: Magee Middle School 

Deshawn Burnes 

Blessing Onya 

Maelyca Drazkowski 

Damarion Hopkins 

Advisor- Carolyn Breed (Community Representative) 

3rd Place: Dietz K-8  

Tyler Adkins 

Nikki Fonseca 

Chloe Cuellar 

Airiana Zarate 

Advisor- Andrea Steele (Assistant Principal) 
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(NOTE: This is the surprise recognition) 

 

 

I would like to call on Pam Francis from EEF and Shirley Sokol from Food Services for this next 

recognition. 

Pam and Shirley, please step on up and tell us why you are here! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

END OF REPORT 


